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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2012 3:59 PM 

To: Toni Earnhart 

Cc: Nonnye Grant; Raquel Tully; Hong Wang 

Subject: RE: Payment of RAFs, PII and Fine Docket Number listed in correspondence was incorrect 

Toni, 

Thank you for the corrected information. Per the e-mail below, we will move DN 03717-12 
from Docket 120142-TP to Docket 120119-TX. 

From: Toni Earnhart 
Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2012 3:43 PM 
To: Nonnye Grant; Dorothy Menasco; Raquel Tully 
Subject: RE: Payment of RAFs, P/I and Fine Docket Number listed in correspondence was incorrect 

Nonnye, Dorothy, and Raquel, 

I checked my email records. 

I did send the wrong docket number in an email for MBC Telecom LLC to Raquel in Fiscal to record the 
RAF, P&I and Fine payment. I apologize. 

The correct Docket No. for MBC Telecom LLC's Compliance Docket is 120119-TX 

Please make athe appropriate corrections to the record using this email to Docket No. 120142-TP and 
Docket No. 120119-TX 

Thanks for bringing this to my attention. 

Toni Joy McCoy-Earnhart 

Regulatory Analyst 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Division of Regulatory Compliance 


. 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
TEARNHAR@PSC.STATE.FL.US 
850/413-6532 Direct Line 
850/413-6533 Fax Line 

C3762 
FPSC CO,6/8/2012 
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